We want you to come join us!

OPEN HOUSE and EARLY ENROLLMENT
for the 2018-19 school year
Sunday, March 4, 2018
1:30pm - 3pm at
St. Joseph Central Catholic High School

Tour the school, meet our faculty & staff and check
out all we offer - academics, athletics, spirituality
and clubs/organizations!

If you are ready to commit, you can register for classes!
Questions? Call Belinda Chapman at 304-525-5096




